
REPUBLIC OF KENYA

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION

ANNOUNCEMENT

CALL FOR APPLICATION: DAAD SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAMME

“LEADERSHIP FOR AFRICA IN EAST AFRICA” 2022/2023

The DAAD’s (German Academic Exchange Service) Regional office in
Nairobi has announced a new call for the DAAD funded scholarship
programme “Leadership for Africa in East Africa”.

Leadership for Africa (LfA) offers scholarships for master’s studies in
Germany to qualified applicants in all fields EXCEPT medicine, public
health, veterinary medicine, dentistry, law, the arts and architecture. Public
health is open for application in the field of medical studies.

The deadline for application is 30th June 2022.

For more information on the scholarship, visit the websites:-

a) https://bit.ly/lfa-east-africa
b) https://www.daad.or.ke/ygsJZ

c) daad.de/go/en/stipa57562806

d) https://www.daad.or.ke/en/

Interested parties can contact the DAAD regional office for Africa, Nairobi at
the email address: Ifa.nairobi@daad.de or register for the web seminars to
get further information or guidance: https://www.daad.or.ke/en/online-
seminar-schedule/
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